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Tidings from the East 
 
2018 is shaping up to be an eventful year. We have had our first stated meeting with a 
wonderful turnout. We also attended Founders day in the Beautiful Scottish Rite 
Cathedral in Indianapolis. The program presented by the Grand lodge for the 200 year 
anniversary of Freemasonry in Indiana was insightful and very impressive. We have 
also enjoyed an evening of fellowship when visiting Mishawaka Lodge for their stated 
meeting. We had an attendance of seven Brothers from our lodge. Our host brothers 
greeted us warmly and were impressed with our numbers in attendance. 
 
We have several visitations scheduled in the upcoming months as well as events in our 
own lodge. I look forward to seeing you at stated meeting where the events can be 
further discussed. You can also visit our website calendar for details. 
 
Scholarship forms are again available. The children of several of our members have 
been awarded this scholarship in the past. It is always great to see this aid go to our 
lodge members Children and heartwarming to hear their appreciation. Please contact 
Ron Clady if you need a copy of the form. 
 
Dates to remember: 
 
Thursday Feb 1 – Stated Meeting @ 7:30 p.m 
          Beef Stew dinner will be served at 6:30 p.m.  RSVP to Fred Rowe by  
         Jan 31, 2018, email = frowe@mchsi.com or 574-784-8948  
          After meeting refreshments provided by Aaron Troutmiller, J.S. 
 
Tuesday Feb 6 -    Bremen visitation @ 7:00 p.m. 
 
Fraternally, 
 
Mike Walker, Worshipful Master  
574-315-7961 
email = mwalker30@gmail.com 
 
Ron Clady, Secretary 
574-784-8448 
email = jrantiques44@gmail.com 
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